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From Mrs. Carhart 

 It is hard for me to believe that we have four
weeks of school left.  These weeks are jam-
packed with the spirit, ceremony and
celebration that makes High School so
special.  For me this time of year is a time to
reflect.  My second year is almost behind me
and I can't believe how fast it has gone.  As
the saying goes, the days are long but the
years are short!  Having the opportunity to be
the principal of Simonds High School has
been the most incredible privilege.  It has
brought me so much joy watching our
students achieve success on the field, in the
classroom, on the ice, or in life.  This is a time
in their lives like none other- they are adults
in many ways but still crave and need so
much structure and support.  I'm honored to
be able to play a small role in supporting our
Seabees to meet their goals.  

As a staff our focus shifts to getting ready for
graduation, prom and all the end-of-year
ceremonies.   We hope that you note all the
dates and join us for these events.  It would
also be appreciated if you help spread the
word for our May 31st school clean up- many
hands make light work!  If you know of
anyone who can come help us that day we
will be spending the day focused on school
beautification.  Small outside paint touch ups,
flowers, garbage- you name it; we will be
doing it to make our campus shine!
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Important Dates

May 8th No school for students, AGM/PD for
staff
May 9th SHS Multicultural Fair 5-7pm
May 11th Spring Fling Dance 6:30-9:30
May 19th WeDay at TD station

We are sending a small select group of
20. 

May 25th SHS School Musical starts- High
School Musical.  Get your tickets online!
May 31st School Wide cleanup
June 9th last day for cafeteria services
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Important Dates

Sports News/Information

 @Simonds_HS on Twitter          Simonds High School on Facebook!






May 6th
Varsity Boys Volleyball Tournament @OHS
Varsity Girls Volleyball Tournament @FHS
Boys Rugby Game @SHS 1pm

May 7th

May 8th
Girls Rugby Tournament @HHS 4:30pm
Track and Field Practice @UNBSJ 4:30pm

May 9th
Girls Rugby practice 4:30pm
Boys Rugby Game 5:30pm @MNS

May 10th

May 11th
Rugby practice 4:30pm
Track and Field practice 4:30pm @UNBSJ

May 12th

May 13th
Boys Rugby Game 11am @SHS

Thank you to all our families, coaches,
volunteers, community members, fans and

beyond! You have logged countless hours
volunteering, cheering, driving, feeding,

coaching, encouraging and more. We
appreciate you and couldn’t do the work we do
without the tremendous amount of support we
get from our community of volunteers. Thank
you for giving your time to support our school

and community. Our solid athletic
program/teams wouldn’t be as successful as
it is without each and everyone of you. As our
seasons are winding down we look forward to

the year ahead. 
Ms. Miller

                                                                  


